
Hello everybody - 

 

I am going to be out this week and maybe part of next week because of a family 

emergency. I have tried to arrange to have several guest teachers that you 

already know and I hope you will behave really well for them; even better than 

you do when I am there.  

 

Since you are taking the Math CAASPP test this week I have decided not to have 

any homework except for Dreambox and there will be time each day in class to 

work on it. If you get stuck on a lesson, ask a classmate for help. 

 

Also, to help make sure things don’t get too noisy I have asked the guest teacher 

to have each of you stay in your assigned seat during class. You can work quietly 

with your seat partner, but please do not get up and move to a different seat. I 

know this will be hard for some of you; please follow this request so that 

everyone has a calm environment to work in. 

 

Thanks in advance for your good behavior and for whatever help you can give the 

guest teachers. I look forward to seeing you when I get back to school.   

 

 


